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Bullets from the Boardroom 
MAAGCS Secretary - Drew Scully 

This year marks the 75th Anniversary of MAAGCS 
and the Board is working on an event this fall to cel-
ebrate. 

The BOD has recognized that it needs to refocus on 
meeting the membership's expectations and that the 
Association is in a major period of transition with the 
hiring of a new Executive Secretary. 

Despite the weather, the first four meetings of the 
year starting at the University of Maryland in March 
have shown improved attendance and the member 
ship is growing. 

Committee membership is up this year as well, but 
there is always room to grow, contact members of 
the Board if you would like to become involved. 

maagcs.com is finally back and better than ever! Visit 
often and contribute as it will soon become another 
valuable asset to your operation. 

THE MEDIA CORNER 
by Randall Pinckney 

The Mid Atlantic Association of Golf Course Superin-
tendents would like to thank Mr. Dennis Ingram, CGCS, 
and the TPC at Avenal for donating the booth to us at the 
FBR Capital Open (aka Kemper Open). We were able to 
pass out a few thousand ball mark repair tools with the 
MAAGCS logo inscribed on them, along with an envelope 
that explained how to repair ball marks. 

The mission of public relations is to inform and educate 
not only the golfing public, but also the non-golfing public 
about what we do as professionals in the turf industry. Also, 
as superintendents we must react to any negative and/or posi-
tive media coverage about the turf industry. We can all do 
our part by posting informative and educational information 
in our facilities for others to read. 

Newsom Seed is your 
distributor of these 

fine bentgrasses: 

A-l, A-4, Backspin, G-6, L-93 and Trueline... 
Stay on top of the game with Newsom Seed and Turf 
Merchants, Tee-2-Green and Jacklin's bentgrass varieties. 

Newsom Seed, Inc. 
14 Derwood Circle 
Rockville, MD 20850 

Sam Kessel: 888-282-5295 Dave Thomas: 800-830-2501 
Warehouse: 800-553-2719 


